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March 4, 2019

The international law firm Morrison & Foerster LLP with headquarters in San Francisco, California has
announced that, effective  April 1,  2019, the  firm will be named Misogyny Foerster.  The firm has
over 1,000 lawyers who advise clients across a range of industries and practices, including intellectual
property, patent litigation, corporate/M&A, business restructuring, securities, and crisis management.

With  a rich  history  in  some  of  the  most inconsequential legal work across the country, the  firm  is
poised  to  continue  its  proud  tradition  of  claiming superior ethical and moral values compared with
the rest of the AmLaw 100. "We've promoted ourselves as being vanguards of the Diversity movement,
with a particular attention to Women," said Larren M. Nashelsky, Chair of the firm. "Our name change
has two purposes: first it is intended to boost recognition with corporate executives familiar with the
realities  of  business  life,  and secondarily  to  dissuade further  opportunistic  employees  from taking
advantage of  us  by claiming they were 'unaware'  of  how things  would turn out.  As if  our  MoFo
moniker was not enough."

A new and growing segment of the firm's practise is in crisis management. "We hope the Fortune 1000
will  consider  that  a  law firm with  huge  perception  and  financial  liability  problems of  its  own is
experienced in handling a crisis, if not avoiding one" says Nashelsky, "We employ multiply accused
rapists, admitted wife-beaters, and are fighting litigation accusing us of punishing women lawyers who
have children, and billing our clients like MoFo's ... no pun intended."

Keep your eyes and ears open for more Misogyny Foerster in the news.
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